
 

 

TOWN OF ST. GERMAIN 

NON-MOTORIZED TRAIL COMMITTEE 

September 20, 2016 – Minutes 

 

 

Meeting called to order by Anne Small at 5:33 PM 

 

Present were Anne Small, Becky Dunn, Bob Schell, Jim Swenson, Marion Janssen and Mary Platner.  Also 

present was Penny McCormick. 

 

Anne Small verified that the meeting was posted as per the open meeting laws. 

 

Approval of agenda:  Motion to approve by Marion Janssen, 2nd by Jim Swenson.  Motion approved 

 

Approval of minutes from last meeting:  Motion to approve by Bob Schell, 2nd by Jim Swenson with the 

addition of the work that was done on the donation box at South Bay parking area by Bob Schell.  The 

money slot has been opened so that donations can be dropped in the box.   

 

Citizens’ Concerns:  Penny McCormick expressed her love of the trail system 

 

Bike Trail Items: 

 

Bike Mileage Sign Installation:  The signs will be installed on September 27 & September 28th.  Meet at 

the pavilion at 4:30 PM.  Split into 2 groups.  Cordless drills should be brought along, so that each group 

has one.  Anne will go out prior to this and make sure that markings are still in place from when Jimmy 

Vogel & Anne marked locations this spring. 

 

50’ Foot Corridor:  Work will be done in November 

 

Hwy J & Parkway Drive bike signs:  This will be reviewed in the spring of 2017 

 

Awassa: 

 

Wausau Homes donation sign: The sign will be standalone sign, which will read:  Trailhead Entrance 

Donated by Wausau Homes 

 

Layout of New Trail - Field Work:  Meet on October 8, 2016 @ 8:00 AM at the school entry. Rain date is 

October 9th.   

 

Trail Grooming for Winter:  Anne suggested that we self-groom this year.  Jimmy Vogel will coordinate 

with Anne. 



 

Other Ideas: 

 

Governor’s Wife (Tonette Walker) will walk the Awassa Trail with Anne on October 11, 2016.  This is part 

of  her health initiative.  More details to follow.  The chamber would like to have 100 people to walk 

with her. 

 

Bike Trail Repair:  Town board is meeting to discuss black top repair of approximately 1200 feet of trail. 

 

Fern Ridge Trail:  Town board is in discussion with the State to purchase land on Hwy 155 (38.5 acres) 

 

Next regular meeting of committee will be on October 26, 2016 at 5:30 PM. 

 


